
 

Is your child eligible for Pupil Premium funding? 
To find out, go to: https://www.christchurch.gov.uk/education-and-

training/schools-and-learning/at-school/free-school-meals.aspx 
 

 

The Pupil Premium Funding is given to schools for the specific purpose 
of boosting the attainment of pupils.  If you are in receipt of one of the 
following qualifying benefits, then your child may be eligible: 
 Income Support (IS)  
 Child Tax Credit, provided they are not entitled to Working Tax 

Credit and have an annual taxable income (as assessed by The 
Inland Revenue) which from 6 April 2011 does not exceed £16,190 

 Income-Based Job Seekers' Allowance (IB JSA)  
 Employment Support Allowance (Income Related) (ASA(IRA)) 
 Guaranteed Element of State Pension Credit 
 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999  

Funding is based on 

children who have 

registered for a free 

school meal at any 

point in the last 6 

years, children that 

are in care or 

adopted, and 

children whose 

parents are 

currently serving in 

the armed forces. 

 

How are we spending the funding? 

Regular 1-2-1 tuition that 

improves Reading, 

Writing and Maths. 

Intervention groups run 

by experienced Teaching 

Assistants to support 

children’s social and 

emotional development. 

Funding additional Read, 

Write, Inc teachers to keep 

group sizes as small as 

possible. 

Support in funding 

enrichment activities 

such as school trips. 

Free milk daily and a 

school uniform grant. 

 

 

 

  

For more information please contact Mr Pope (Headteacher) or Emma Bollard 
(Pupil Premium Governor) through the School Office on 01202 488142 


